
TO:  All FAMA members that report truck data on the statistics website
RE:  Statistics Website Changes

We have experienced issues where truck reporting companies have not entered ship
dates when entering truck data on the website. We assume this is caused by a
company's intent to wait until the truck ships and then enter the ship date, however that
task is simply missed when the truck does ship. When truck data is entered without a
ship date the result is inaccurate truck ship reporting data. To avoid inaccurate ship truck
data reports we have added new programming to the website.

If your company has trucks in the system that do not have a SHIP DATE, a notice will
appear above the search criteria. Included in that note is a link to view those trucks.
Clicking that link will take you to the search results page where you can view/update the
trucks with SHIP DATES.

Click here if you can not view the above image via your email. 

When you run this report, you may see trucks in that report without ship dates from the
old website (2015 and prior). You won't be able to add/update these trucks with dates
from previous quarters as that would impact "locked" historical reports. 

We hope this new programming functionality will help truck data reporting companies
enter complete and accurate information which will result in accurate statistics reports
now and in the future.

Thank you.

FAMA Statistics Committee
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Is a non-profit trade association, the members of FAMA are committed to enhancing the quality of the
fire apparatus industry and emergency service community through the manufacture and sale of safe,
efficient fire apparatus and equipment. With an overall goal of advancing and protecting the interests
of the fire and emergency services community, FAMA members work closely with national and
international organizations within the fire service. Members assist in the development of safety and
performance standards, and programs for improving fire apparatus and equipment. FAMA also
provides the fire and emergency services community with essential tools and information to help
promote the need for newer and safer apparatus.
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